
 
 

The wait is over! The newly resurfaced 
Greater Groves Community pool is re-
opening on Sunday, March 9th. Please 

remember the pool opens half an hour after 
sunrise and closes half an hour before 

sunset. If you have questions about key fobs, 
please reach out to the office at 
GreaterGrovesHOA@gmail.com. 


